

January 23, 2024

VIA EMAIL: scott.weeks@madison-co.com

Mr. Scott Weeks Zoning Administrator 125 West North Street Post Office Box 608 Canton, Mississippi 39046

Re:

Stokes Road Shell - Site Plan for Convenience Store

Location - Corner of Stokes Road and Livingston - Vernon Road

Property Zoned C2

[hereinafter "Stokes Road Shell"]

Planning & Zoning Board's approval on January 11, 2024

Dear Mr. Weeks:

I represent Toby Trowbridge, some Andover residents, and other concerned citizens with reference to appealing the Planning & Zoning Board's January 11, 2024 approval of the proposed Stokes Road Shell as referenced above. Please accept this letter as a Notice of Appeal of this matter to the Board of Supervisors. Please notify me when this matter will be set before the Madison County Board of Supervisors, when the public notices will be published, and the newspaper name.

Also, please confirm receipt of this letter and that an appeal to the Board of Supervisors has been properly initiated in this matter.

Should you need anything further from me to file the appeal from the Planning & Zoning Board's approval to the Board of Supervisors, have any questions, or otherwise wish to discuss this with me, please email me at johnjr@eaveslawmail.com, or call me on my cell phone at (601) 316-2222.

Yours truly,

John Arthur Eaves, Jr.,

JAEJr./rdh

cc: Andy Clark, Esq. via email: aclark@jcalawfirm.com

Phone: (601) 355-7961 <u>www.eaveslaw.com</u> Fax: (601) 996-5360